Burnett, James

From: Alton Parish Council <clerkapc@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 7:36 PM

To: Planning (SMDC)

Subject: Alton Parish Council

Dear Planning,

At a meeting of Alton Parish Council on Monday 13" June 2016, the following planning applications were
considered. The recommendations are alongside in bold.

i SMD/2016/0308. Mr G. Oliver. Proposed erection of a dwelling. Plot 1, Hurstons Lane,
Alton. Objection on the grounds of over development, inappropriate development and the application
is outside the village boundary.

ii. SMD/2016/0304. Mr and Mrs Babb. Bradley Lane, Threapwood. Change of use of barns to 3
units of living accommodation. No objections.

iii. SMD/2015/0435. Consultation on revised plans for 23 dwellings land adjacent to Saltersford
Lane, Alton. (Letter of objection submitted on behalf of the council). An objection has already been
submitted regarding this development and Clir Shepherd is attending SMDC for a forthcoming
planning consultation to again put the council’s objections. Also ClIr Forrester is attending and Clir
Brindley (in the capacity of resident).

iv. SMD/2016/0327. Miss C. Graham. Bradley Lane, Threapwood. Creation of manege. No
objections.

V. SMD/2016/0315. New ride, Alton Towers. No objections.

vi. SMD/2016/0329. Mr and Mrs Pounder, Candlelight Cottage, Gallows Green, Alton. Extension

replacing existing conservatory. No objections.

Kind regards

Selwyn Burton
Clerk to Alton Parish Council



